
All RSU 19 children are eligible to get on-site medical, dental, and                                           
behavioral health care, at the School-Based Health Center (SBHC)   

This is possible through a program with HOMETOWN Health Center. 

The child does not need to be a                                                                                
Hometown Health Center patient to enroll in this program. 
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